
 

 

Hosted by the Office of the College Head, New College 

 
 
 

 
 

 

New College Financial Series Proudly Presents: 
 

 

“The Importance of Filing a Tax Return” 
 

                        

There are a number of tax rules that can help offset the cost of university as well as a number of social benefit  
programs delivered through the tax system.  But you can only access these funds if you  file a tax return.  
 
Professor Magee will talk about the importance of filing a tax return every year even if you don’t owe tax.  
 
Joanne Magee has been a York University faculty member since 1991 and has supervised student volunteers in  
York University Tax Clinics since 1995.  She is a Fellow of the Financial Planning Standards Council and CPA  
Ontario and a former Governor of the Canadian Tax Foundation.  She currently serves on the Income Tax  
Education Committee of CPA Canada. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you would also like assistance in preparing your 2018 income tax return, 10 spots are 
available for a one-hour tax clinic after the presentation. 

 
For the tax clinic, you must pre-register and arrive at 2:45pm to confirm your spot.  

(first come, first served) 
  

You must also bring all of the following as applicable for the workshop. 
 

 
   

  A pencil and an eraser 
  A calculator 
  All tax slips sent by employers (T4s), the government, banks (T3s, T5s) etc. 
  T4A and T2202A tax slips. You must download these slips from York University’s website     
               http://sfs.yorku.ca/fees/taxforms/  
  Your prior year’s Notice of Assessment (sent by the Canada Revenue Agency after filing last year’s tax return)  
  A copy of last year’s tax return (if you have it) 
  Amount of rent paid in 2018 and the name of your landlord; and 
  Other tax information such as childcare expense, etc. 

 
 
 
 

       TUESDAY MARCH 19, 2019                 HARRY CROWE ROOM 

       2:45PM – 4:00PM                 109 ATKINSON BUILDING     
 

Everyone welcome 
 

LIGHT REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED  
 

To register and secure your seat, please visit:  

http://www.yorku.ca/newcol/forms/view.php?id=116 

 

Should you have any questions, please email newcol@yorku.ca or 

contact the Office of the College Head at 416-736-5233. 
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